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Changing the way the Bottle Bill works to help fund wildfire defense is not the right 

approach. Finding sustainable funding for wildfire management is undeniably 

important, but there is absolutely no correlation between our Bottle Bill and the 

causes of wildfire. It doesn’t make sense to jeopardize one all-Oregonian 

environmental solution to solve an unrelated environmental challenge. Taking 

resources from our Bottle Bill or changing how it operates would break a system 

Oregonians trust and depend on and threaten a program that benefits every corner of 

the state. 

 

I urge you to protect the Bottle Bill and all of its far-reaching benefits. Please oppose 

HB 3940A if it includes any changes to this essential and successful program.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 


